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I strongly support HB 3202, which requires most outdoor lighting fixtures on public 

lands or constructed for projects receiving state funds to use certain shielded lighting 

fixtures. 

 

Light pollution is one of the few types of pollution that is easily fixed by deliberate 

actions. These actions also create a healthier, safer, and more beautiful world, in 

addition to saving energy and money for taxpayers. It is also better for the 

environment, supporting migrating animals and plants and organisms that use light to 

guide them through life processes. 

 

Seeing the stars is part of our heritage and it is up to you as law makers to create 

systems that make sure we protect our natural world. 

 

I see no good reason not to move forward with this bill and every reason to support it.  

 

Thank you, 

Rima Givot 

 


